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Monday 7 February 2022
Dear Parents

Learning Conversations -Thursday 10 February 2022

I’m pleased to inform you that the learning conversations this Thursday 10 February 2022 will take
place in school.  Please make sure you have booked an appointment with your child's class teacher
via Parentmail > Parents Evening.

Do note - Thursday 10 February is an inset day.  Therefore there will be no school for the children,
including Extend, breakfast and afterschool club, and enrichment clubs after school.

Please arrive ten minutes before your first appointment and enter through the round hall
(Nursery-Year 4) or via the Year 5&6 Hub entrance (Y5&6) then proceed to the classroom below.  Your
child is invited to join you for the learning conversations. There will be an opportunity for parents to
see their child’s classroom and books.

Year group Class/Teacher Venue

Nursery/
Reception

The learning conversations will take place in your child’s classroom

Year 1 Grasshopper Class (Puja Mehta) &
Dragonfly Class (Jo Choueke)

Grasshopper Classroom

Ladybird Class (Helen Kirtsides/Olivia Penfold) &
Butterfly Class (Amanda Ashun)

Butterfly Classroom

Year 2 Robin Class (Sophie Harrison) Robin Classroom

Woodpecker Class (Ipek Mulla) &
Puffin Class (Nurun Ahmed)

Puffin Classroom

Year 3 Willow Class (Lloyd Newey), Ash Class (Kim Petrie) &
Cedar Class (Elaine Tatch)

Cedar Classroom

Year 4 Puma Class (Elena Yiapanis) &
Jaguar Class (Emine Sabri)

Jaguar Classroom

Tiger Class (Ceren Kizilkaya) &
Leopard Class (Michael Snowden)

Leopard classroom

Year 5 Jupiter Class (Hugh Muhammed) &
Mercury Class (Ismerelda McAnuff)

Jupiter classroom

Neptune Class (Koulla Christofides-Quinn &
Saturn Class (Thema Looby)

Neptune classroom
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Year 6 Picasso Class (Ian Gregory) &
Kandinsky Class (Laura Chrysostomou)

Picasso classroom

Lowry Class (Rebecca Eldridge) &
Monet Class (Aran Tebbutt)

Lowry classroom

In order to keep our school community safe please can parents wear a face covering (unless exempt)
when inside the school and take a lateral flow test on the day.  The classrooms will be well ventilated
but please do not attend if:

● you are required to self isolate

● have any symptoms of coronavirus (a high temperature, a new continuous cough or a loss or

change to your sense of smell or taste).

● you have tested positive for coronavirus

We look forward to sharing your child's progress with you on this very important event.

With my very best wishes

Tijen Hassan
Headteacher

https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/symptoms/

